
From: Bobette TPIGJ
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: new rules Notary Public
Date: Thursday, April 12, 2018 3:18:51 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
I have been a Notary Public for many, many years.  I do read and respond to e-mails from the
Secretary of State regarding Notary rules and try to stay current with them.  I don’t believe it’s
necessary to take a test every 4 years to renew my license, and suggest testing for new notaries
only.  I am the co-owner of a small business and only notarize papers necessary to conduct my
business.  I do not notarize for the general public.  I believe the testing would not be cost effective
for the Secretary of State as pertains to renewals. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Bobette McCallum
Secretary/Treasurer
TPI Industrial, Inc.
2471 Riverside Parkway
Grand Junction, CO 81505

 




